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Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 001351
Date 24 July 2017

Female Genital Mutilation

Request:

I am making a request to determine the number of Female Genital Mutilation cases
known about in the Wolverhampton area.

In response to your request we can confirm we are unaware of any female genital

mutilation cases raised with our Safeguarding Service.

However, to advise and assist to under Section 16 of the Freedom of Information

Act, more information may be available at West Midlands Police for any Police held

data relating to the local area around female genital mutilation.


